

Keller Road Primary School Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au

Newsletter

Term 3 Week 2 Thursday 31st July 2025
Principal: Narelle Kusabs Deputy Principal: Toni Webster

Important Dates

Fri 8th Aug

Whole school Book Week treasure hunt

Tues 12th Aug

Governing Council

Thurs 14th Aug

Pop of Purple Casual Day (gold coin donation)

Mon 18th Aug

Book Week begins

Tues 19th Aug

Book Week Parade



Mon 25th Aug Dental Van Visiting

Mon 1st - Wed 3rd Sept

Father's Day Stall

FUTURE KEY DATES

Mon 8th Sept Yr3-6 Camp

*Thurs 4th Sept Pupil Free Day

*<u>Fri 5th Sept</u> School Closure Day

* <u>Please note correction in</u> dates

Please note Important and Future Key Dates are subject to change



www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au

Phone: 8155 5464

Email:

admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au

From The Leadership Team

Welcome to term 3. We have had a very positive start to the term.

We welcome our new students Mia, Harris and Madailyn to our school.

A special welcome to all our new Receptions:

William Selina Yousef Lili Nargis Octavia lang

Book Week

Book Week is fast approaching and we would like to remind families we will hold our Book Week Parade on Tuesday 19th of August at 9:15am. Families are invited to visit classrooms after the parade to share a book with their student.

Staffing Changes

We would like to wish Ms Kirsten all the best on her maternity leave starting week 6. Miss A will be backfilling the Year 6 teaching position until the end of the year. Mr Denham will be teaching Science and Mr Fitzpatrick IT for the remainder of term 3.

NAPLAN

The NAPLAN results arrived for students in Years 3 and 5 and will be coming home this week. While the results are only a snapshot of student achievement on one particular day, they do assist us to analyse areas for improvement. Please contact your students teacher or Leadership if you have any questions.

Parent survey

You're invited to complete the 2025 annual Public Education Parent Survey.

The 2025 parent survey opens late July and closes midnight Sunday 7 September 2025. During the survey window you will receive an email or SMS from the Parent Survey Team with a unique link to participate in the survey.

If you have not received an email or SMS with your unique survey link by Friday 15 August 2025, please check your spam or junk folders. Otherwise, please contact

<u>education.ParentSurvey@sa.gov.au</u> and include our school's name in your email. A new survey will be sent to you.

The survey takes less than 10 minutes and will help us understand:

- what we're doing well
- where we can improve
- what's important to you.

It has been coordinated centrally so that added administration workload isn't placed on the school. Your answers won't identify you or your child. Only collated feedback will be provided to our school.

Information collected will inform school improvement planning and activities at the school.

The survey closes midnight Sunday 7 September 2025.

For more information visit https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/parent-engagement-schools





We have been busy being artists in the Kara building! There has been so many art opportunities so far this year! We have been working hard to decorate our Learning Suite with artwork led by Miss Kirsten. Art with Farah (our Artist in Residence) and all of our amazing art happening day to day in the classroom too!























Parent & Community Information



Children's Book Week 16–23 August 2025



Australian Dental Foundation visit



Keep a look out for information coming home about the Australian Dental Foundation's School Dental Program. They will be visiting us again in their dental van from Monday 25th August for no cost dental check ups for students who register by Friday 15th August.

If you would like your child to participate please follow the instructions on the information leaflet coming home to register online. Alternatively if you would prefer a paper form you can collect one from the front office.

Students not eligible for the Medicare Child Dental Benefits Schedule are still able to participate in the School Dental Program at no out of pocket expense (as long as requested information and records are submitted by the deadline)

If you have any questions about the service please contact the Australian Dental Foundation on 7226 1709.



Casual Day



"POP OF PURPLE"

THURSDAY 14TH OF AUGUST

- BULLYING NO WAY WEEK:

 "BE BOLD. BE KIND. SPEAK UP"
- WEAR A POP OF PURPLE TO SUPPORT THE CAUSE
- GOLD COIN DONATION
- STUDENT-DESIGNED BADGES FOR SALE THROUGHOUT THE WEEK FOR \$2
- ALL MONEY RAISED TO BE DONATED TO KIDS HELPLINE



Father's Day Stall

The Keller Road Fundraising Committee will be hosting a Father's Day Stall on:



Monday 1st, Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 3rd September

Items will be for sale from \$1 up to \$10.



We invite students to come along and buy something special for Dad, Grandpa or other significant person in their life



Parent & Community Information







